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FORKS DISTRICT RECOGNITION DINNER                                                          FRIDAY FEBRUARY 21, 2020 

          WE NEED YOU TO ATTEND!  On Friday February 21, will be celebrating the achievements of volunteers, LIKE  

                    YOU, at The Loft at Sawmill golf course in Easton.  This is a time to recognize Den Leaders, Cubmasters,       

             Scoutmasters, Assistant Scoutmasters, top selling popcorn units, top selling Scouts, unit commissioners, top                             

                        units and most of all...District Award of Merit. 

          Please click HERE for the webpage to sign up and find out more information. 

ROUNDTABLE                                                                      7:30PM       SECOND THURSDAY EVERY MONTH 

          Marc Richter and  Pete Summers are planning February Roundtable as we speak.  It will be an open format to         

          address unit needs.  They will also continue Pete’s homage to find out what all the leaders are needing at      

          roundtable.   

          St. Luke’s Hospital, Warren Campus New Jersey.                                                                                                                             

                       A and B classrooms.                                                                                                                                                                 

                  Entrance is under the walkway (outside MRI entrance)  We will have signs posted 

UNIVERSITY OF SCOUTING                                                                                 SATURDAY MARCH 14, 2020 

          University of Scouting is a supplemental training opportunity for Scouts and Scouters. It is the only time during the 

          year where you can find, all in one place, the widest variety of training opportunities in all program areas (Cub    

          Scouts, Scouts, BSA, Venturing, District Operations, and Council) or learn about High Adventures, Shooting Sports 

          Activities or simple "How to."  Whether you are new to the program or a veteran of many years, the University Of  

          Scouting provides interesting courses applicable across ALL Scouting programs, and District operations courses. 

          You can click HERE for the webpage and sign up 

CUB SCOUT PINEWOOD DERBY                                                                          SATURDAY MARCH 28, 2020 

          Forks District Pinewood Derby will be hosted by the Forks chapter for the Order of the Arrow.  It will take place at          

                 the Belvidere High School in Belvidere, NJ.  The fee, rules, instructions, directions and everything else on HERE 

BALOO TRAINING                                                                                                                     APRIL 24-25, 2020 

          If your Cub Pack is looking to go on campouts and outings, then you need someone BALOO trained.  What is     

                        BALOO?  Basic Adult Leader Outdoor Orientation.  This course gives you the basics and all you need to know to   

          take your Pack on an outing SAFELY. 

          WEBSITE 

SCOUT SUNDAY                                                                        FEB. 9 and 16, 2020 

We have many churches as charter organizations and many churches that aren't that would like to celebrate 

Scout Sunday.  If your church is not celebrating Scout Sunday, then these two churches would love to host you 

for a day. 

Feb. 16th Sts. Peter and Paul Church  Route 46 Great Meadows, NJ…….10AM 

Feb. 9th St. James Church Philipsburg, NJ……..8:45AM 

New Jersey State Police Camporee                                                                                           MAY 28-30, 2020 

          The biggest camporee in New Jersey!  And it is for Scout BSA and Venture Crew units.  Coast Guard trainings,    

          service dogs, helicopters, obstacle courses, ropes courses, service vehicles and much more.  Click HERE for more    

          information on the event and where to sign up.  

PROGRAM PLANNING FOR 2020-21                                                                                          MAY 14TH, 2020 

          On Friday Februrary 21, will be celebrating the achievements of volunteers, LIKE YOU, at The Loft at Sawmill golf 

          course in Easton.  This is a  

KLONDIKE DERBY                                                                                                                        THANK YOU!!!! 

BIG Thank You to Mark Roth, Chris Miller and Rich Yatchyshyn.  This crew put on a great weekend, despite the 

snow, for everyone.  Klondike had over 225 Scouts and Scouters in attendance.  We do not have the results 

from the event as of this publication, but will have it for next issue. 

YUKON GOLD RUSH                                                                                                                      THANK YOU!!! 

            A BIG Thank You to Pack 50 for putting on another fantastic Yukon Gold Rush.  With a planning meeting             

          happening in the next couple of months.  Next years event is shaping up to be the best yet! 


